
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 24th Annual Tom Pagnozzi Charity Golf Tournament, Ultimate Tailgate & Auction presented by FedEx 
was held on Friday, October 9, 2015 at the Springdale Country Club.  The 4-man scramble with both a morning 
and afternoon flight had 136 golfers.  Following the golf tournament, the Ultimate Tailgate & Auction kicked 
off at 6:00pm with a live and silent auction, drinks, hors d’oeuvres and entertainment by Barrett Baber.  The 

event raised over $66,000 which will benefit the Pagnozzi Youth Sports Assistance Program.  
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Giving Hands

We would like to give a special  thanks to those  who have adopted players this 
year.

  
In Honor of Kenny Lipsmeyer:  David Lipsmeyer, Jennifer Stewart & other K&K Vet 
Supply Employees;  Stormey Baker;  Joseph K. Bostel;  Lisa Fancher;  Joseph Claud, 
Dave Morton, Roberta & Greg Roush, In memory of Billy Burns: Emily Reynolds, Boyd 
Whitlock, In honor of Walker Powell: Nancy Kehn, In memory of Stuart Rosso: Ann 
Ternes Rosso, Craig & Laura Underwood, Nick Tschepikow, Ken Brock, The Grease 
Pig, Johnny & Tamara Roberts, Gimo & Candy Berry, Susan McCartt, The Petree 
Family, Jan Sharp, Carol Waddle, Hayden McIlroy, Scott & Bethany Bucholtz, John & 
Teri Cunningham, John Long, Bonnie Lou Hawkins, In Honor of Landon Holzhauer: 
Leigh & Kevin Thompson and Sarah & Shan Russell, Donna & Robert Alsobrook, 
Jonny Waddle, Chris Harlin, Thomas & Nancy Evans, Rich & Kristin Kley, Doug & Chris 
Case, George & Kathy Wheatly, Dr. Scott & Dr. Taruna Bolding, Dr. Lance & Treneh 
Manning,  Candace Dixon, John & Joan Threet, Fred & Lana Patrick, Mike & Jamey 
Sims, McBride Distributing, T. Craig Jones, Brunner & Lay, Frank Broyles, Roy & Carol 
Stanley, Stephanie Woodson, Zack Kent, Stevie Walker, Pat Anderson, The Bank of 
Fayetteville, Jude Harry in leu of Birthday gifts, In Memory of Bob McBride: Cheryl 
Morrison, Harlin Family Foundation,  In Memory of Kathleen Brock: Ken Brock.

A donation card is enclosed so you can Adopt-a-Player today or you can make your 
donation on our website www.pagnozzicharities.org!
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Adopt a Player

Kid's Tennis Day 2016 was held on Sunday, November 8th at 
the Dill Indoor Tennis Facility with 43 participants.  The afternoon 
tennis camp is sponsored by the DRJ II Foundation, Fayetteville Tennis 
and Pagnozzi Charities and hosted by Coach Jackson and the Men's 
Razorback Tennis Team.  Thank you to all who participated! 

From our 
Staff to you

We want to say a big THANK YOU to 
Jude Harry, son of Ashley Harry and 
Michael Harry both of Greenwood. In-
stead of presents he asked his friends 
to bring sports equipment to his 
birthday party and donated it to Pag-
nozzi Charities. We love to see young 
kids with a charitable spirit!!

Pagnozzi Charities will once again be teaming up with 
Foghorn's for the Razorback Baseball Homegame Promotion.  
In the promotion, 10% of all appetizers ordered on home 
Razorback baseball gamedays will benefit Pagnozzi Charities.  
The promotion will begin with the 2016 Razorback Baseball 
Season.  Watch for emails with more info!      

Save the Date!
Mark your calendars for the 25th  
Annual Tom Pagnozzi Charity Golf 
Tournament, Ultimate Tailgate & 
Auction on October 21-22, 2016!!


